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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
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Meredith:
 
These documents are fine.
Thanks.
 
Matt
 
 

 
Matthew J. Willis, Esq.
Halloran & Sage LLP
One Goodwin Square, 225 Asylum Street
Hartford, CT 06103-4303
 
E willis@halloransage.com
D 860.241.4074
F 860.548.0006
www.halloransage.com
 

 
Follow us on social media:
 

    
 
 
Confidentiality: The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity named above and is privileged and confidential. Any
dissemination, distribution, or copy of this communication other than to the individual or
entity named above is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by telephone.
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Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 4:22 PM
To: Matthew J. Willis <willis@halloransage.com>
Cc: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 25 SUB 2 - Revised Documents
 
Good afternoon Matt,
 
Attached please find the revised/requested document that were provided by Attorney Chase this
afternoon. Please review and advise. Thank you!
 
Regards,
 
Meredith Badalucca, CZEO
Assistant Planner
Town of Montville
310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779
 


